
 

 

 

INFORMATION 
Western Power’s Proposed Revisions to the Access 

Arrangement for the Western Power Network 

LATE PUBLIC SUBMISSION RECEIVED 

The Economic Regulation Authority has today published a late submission on Western 
Power’s proposed revised Access Arrangement for the Western Power Network.  

The Authority has reviewed the submission and, on this occasion, exercised its discretion 
under section 4.53 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004 to consider the content 
when preparing its draft decision.  

The submission was submitted by ERM Power Pty Ltd.  

A copy of the submission is available on the Authority’s website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Tyson Self 
Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/10225/2/20120202%20Public%20Submission%20-%20ERM%20Power%20Limited.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/
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